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ACTIVITIES 
KEEPING BUSY

IMPROVEMENTS 
SEE THEM HERE

NEW MANAGER 
AT THE RESORT

THE RESORT NEWSLETTER

What a wonderful 2014/2015 season for The Resort. Our residents and guests are the best 
part of this community and we are so glad that you are part of it. We hope that you are having 
a great summer with your friends and family but we look forward to your return in the fall. As 
in past years we are very busy this summer completing many park improvements that we 
know you will be excited about. 

MEET OUR NEW GENERAL MANAGER 
Some of you may already know the new GM, Rhonda Ciacco, former Maintenance 
Manager at Silveridge & The Resort. She is already hard at work making improvements 
to The Resort and  she looks forward to meeting all of you this next season. 
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Are you looking 
for a place to buy 

or rent? 

The Resort is proud to 
offer sales and rental 

properties year-round. If 
you are in the market for a 
park model please check 
with the front office or see 
our sales & rental page on 

the website.

A fun time was had by the residents at the Memorial Day 
Potluck. We have a lot of good cooks living at The Resort. 
The next potluck will be July 4th. Several residents have 
enjoyed the pool in the evenings, cooling off from our 
warm temperatures. Wednesday afternoons and Saturday 
nights are movie nights! Come out and enjoy!

Above are the plans for the new and improved BBQ 
area. We should have some great cookouts with this new 
setup! Check the website for updates on this project.

SUMMER ACTIVITIES 

SUMMER IMPROVEMENTS 


